
 
 
 
 

December 20, 2013 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius     
    Executive Director for Operations     

 
FROM:    Kenneth R. Hart, Acting Secretary   /RA/ 
 

SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-13-0108 – STAFF 

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR ADDRESSING REMEDIATION OF 
RESIDUAL RADIOACTIVITY DURING OPERATIONS  

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff's recommended Option 3, to collect two years of 
additional data from the implementation of the Decommissioning Planning Rule.  

After collection and evaluation of the data and engaging stakeholders in a public meeting 
focused on operational experience from implementation of the Decommissioning Planning Rule, 
the staff should provide to the Commission a paper with the staff's recommendation for 
addressing remediation of residual radioactivity at licensed facilities during the operational 
phase of the facility. 

 
  
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Macfarlane  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 
 
 


